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Prospective Clinical Supervisor contacts GP Co-ordinator at Primary Care School about becoming a Clinical Supervisor and attending the New Clinical Supervisor’s Course





Prospective Clinical Supervisor has an informal discussion with the appropriate local Patch Associate Postgraduate Dean (APD) about meeting the School criteria. 





Attend New Clinical Supervisor’s Course





GP Co-ordinator informs patches which GPs have successfully completed the course and records this information on Intrepid





Prospective Clinical Supervisor downloads Application form from School website, completes and e-mails to Patch APD, via appropriate Patch Administrator





Patch Administrator arranges Practice visit with Patch APD and/ or GP Educator





Practice visit takes place





Visit report prepared and checked by all involved in the visit





Report submitted to School Board for consideration





School Board does not approve appointment





School Board does approve appointment





GP Co-ordinator informs Clinical Supervisor, Practice Manager, Patch APD and Administrator and PCT





Review options with GP Director, School of Primary Care





Flowchart for Clinical Supervisor Approval
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